Newsletter

Friday 28th September 2018

Clubs:

Every day - Breakfast Club from 7:30 am (Please note that children must arrive before 8:30am).

@ 12:30 Sport Y1 Monday

@ 3:15 Jolly Olly KS1

@ 3:15 Cook Club Y1-Y6

@ 3:15 Book Club Y1-Y6

@ 12:30 Sport Y2 Tuesday

@ 3:15 Film Club

@ 3:15 Coding Club KS2

@12:30 Sport Y1 Wednesday

@ 3:15 Street Dance KS2

@ 12:30 Sport Y2 **Thursday**

@ 3:15 Homework Club Y5/Y6

@ 3:15 Sewing Club Y3/Y4 @3:13 Un Deux Trois Y1/Y2

@3:15 Dance for Y1/Y2

@ 12:30 Sport Y3/Y4 Friday

@ 3:15 Handball KS2

@ 3:15 Board Games KS2

Tuesday 2nd October

Y4 Sacramental Preparation @ 3:15pm Girls' Football

Thursday 4th /Friday 5th October Y4 Residential at Kielder Forest

Thursday 4th October

Y3 to the Synagogue

Friday 5th October

Boys' Football

Monday 8th October Stay & Pray with Reception @ 2:45pm

Wednesday 10th October

Rec & Y1 Height & Weight

Thursday 11th October

School Photographs

Friday 12th October Girls' Football

Wednesday 17th October

Parents' Evening

Friday 19th October

Mustard Seed Theatre Day

Monday 22nd October

Stay & Play with Reception @ 2:45pm

Wednesday 24th October
Mass @ 9:15 – everyone welcome

Friday 26th October

6 - 7pm Rec & KS1 Disco 7:15 - 8:30pm KS2 Disco

Please see the school website for more events.

On Wednesday, our Year 6 pupils led a very special liturgy to mark the start of their important role as buddies to our new Reception children.

The pupils, their parents and their teachers gathered together in the school hall. Everyone listened to a Bible reading and then responded through song and dance with a joyous rendition of 'Hosanna Rock'.

The children celebrated the occasion with juice and biscuits in the reception play-area whilst the parents had a chat and a cuppa in the school hall.











On Friday evening, Y6 took part in the Newcastle schools' Hoops-4-Health basketball tournament. Our talented team played with skill and stamina and blazed a trail right into the semi-finals. Bad-luck, rather than weak performance, saw St. Vincent's finish in 3rd place: a very respectful result. Well done!



They were in it, to win it! Two pupils spent their well-earned winits on a visit to the Blue Reef Aquarium this week.

The pair enjoyed their underwater safari and were amazed by the colourful creatures they encountered. Indeed, they were equally impressed with the strawberry slush from the café!



WITCHES & WIZARDS DISCO

(Gory/scary costumes WILL NOT be admitted)



Friday 26th October

Rec, Y1 & Y2 @ 6:00pm until 7:00pm (Rec pupils must be accompanied by an adult)

Key Stage 2 @ 7:15pm until 8:30pm

Tickets £1

On sale at morning break from Monday 22nd

ATTENDANCE

"Central to raising standards in education and ensuring all pupils can fulfil their potential is an assumption so widely understood that it is insufficiently stated – pupils need to attend school regularly to benefit from their education. DfE 2013



Attend today, achieve tomorrow

Attendance for last week	
Class	Attendance
Reception	99.0%
Year 1	98.0%
Year 2	98.3%
Year 3	99.3%
Year 4	95.0%
Year 5	99.3%
Year 6	93.4%
Total	97.5%

Three cheers for Reception, Year 3 and Year 5: all with 99%. This week we're very close to our school target of 98% - let's hit it next week!

The Department for Education expects every child in England to have at least 96% school attendance and has instructed schools to address all cases of poor pupil attendance.

St. Vincent's has several systems in place to help families improve attendance and will contact parents/carers accordingly to offer support and guidance.

Muftah, Y5, enjoys walking through the crunchy leaves on his way to school. He has a great autumn rib-tickler to share:

Q. What do you call a man who walks through leaves?

A. Russel!



I know what to do if I see anvone being hurt